. Wendy Strangeway

From: RACH ATKINSON ~

Sent: 07 July 2012 12:24

To: Planning

Subject: planning for 2 mill lane Iburndale, yo22 5du ref nym/2012/0333/f]
Hi.

My name is Rachel, i live at number 6 Mill lane, iburndale, sleights,Number 2 Mill Lane is directly at the
rear of my house and Mr Arnott has already started laying electric lines and water to the proposed site for
his so called garage and workshop along with heavy machinery already getting the area ready and blocking
off access to the rest of Mill Lane, He has destroyed trees from my boundary line and done work to the
property which in my mind is not in keeping with the local area and natural beauty of the hamlet.

The proposed plans are to the side of my property and i believe that the hamlet is already over built on,we
all live on top of each other as it is,but saying that it is so quiet and peacefull that was until works started on
number 2, i have a feeling that Mr Arnott in the future would use this garage/workshop as a residential
dwelling and this being the reason he wants it placed in the proposed area, i fear that noise and overbuilding
would totally ruin such a stunning place. I strongly object to the building going ahead.

Kind Regards
Rachel Barker
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